
THIRD AMENDMENT TO MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 
 
The Inter-American Tropical Tuna Commission (hereinafter referred to as “IATTC”), and Ocean 
Conservancy (hereinafter referred to as “CONSERVANCY”) hereby agree to amend the Memorandum of 
Understanding between the parties signed and agreed to the 10th day of July 2018, and amended January 
31, 2019 and December 15, 2020, concerning their collaboration towards the development of a proposal 
for application of the POSEIDON model to assist in the sustainable management of tunas and tuna-like 
species in the Eastern Pacific Ocean. 
 
 
AMENDMENT per Article 1: 
The full time work location of the Research Assistant Professor is hereby changed by striking “in the 
headquarters offices of the IATTC in La Jolla, California”. 
 
AMENDMENT per Article 3: 
The duration of the project is hereby extended 8 months, via a subgrant amendment between Ocean 
Conservancy and Arizona State University. 
 
AMENDMENT per Article 8:  
The Agreement term in Article 8 is hereby extended to August 31, 2024. 
 
 
All terms, not modified by this amendment and previous amendments, of original Memorandum of 
Understanding signed and agreed to the 10th day of July 2018 remain in effect.  
 
Both Parties have received this amendment and agree to its terms by signing below:  
 
INTER-AMERICAN TROPICAL TUNA COMMISSION             OCEAN CONSERVANCY, INC.  

 
 
 
 

___________________________    ___________________________ 
Signature       Signature 
Arnulfo Franco       Christopher Dorsett 
Title: IATTC Director  Title: Vice President, Conservation  
Date: 01/08/2024      Date: ________ 
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